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SUBMISSION TO THE PARLIAMENTARY JOIN COMMITTEE ON CORPORATIONS AND 

FINANCIAL SERVICES RE SMSF LEVIES  

 

ASFA supported the imposition of levies that seek to compensate the ATO for the cost 
associated with the superannuation related supervision costs. 

ASFA also reiterated its long held position that accountability and transparency in regards to 
the calculation, imposition and spending of the levy levies needs to be a fundamental feature 
of the process.   
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